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Headteacher’s notes… 
This week we started by looking ahead to the Commonwealth Games which start in Birmingham at the end 
of the month. The qualities of friendliness, fairness and inclusion are all ones that are reflected in our 6Rs 
and we continue to celebrate our Stars of the Week each Friday. There seem to be more and more children 
each time which is great! We have also had more successful visits taking place, including ones to Hamerton 
Zoo and Sacrewell Farm. Thank you to all those who came and supported the children. 
 
The first of the PTA’s discos on Tuesday went very well and we are looking forward to the next one on 
Thursday. It was also really good to see so many of you at our ‘Meet the Teacher’ session after school 
yesterday and I know from your feedback how much you valued the opportunity to meet with staff, 
something we have not been able to do for some time. Staff enjoyed meeting their new classes for the first 
time yesterday to start the transition process. 
 
We have our Open Afternoon next Monday and this starts at 2.15pm. Please come through the main office 
area and you will be asked to sign in when you visit the classrooms. If you take your child home early 
please make sure that you also sign them out but they will only be permitted to go with their own 
parents/carers. 
 
This is an opportunity for you to come into school to view some of your child’s work from across the year 
and also to collect their Annual Report. Please note that this is not the time to discuss matters with the 
teachers and Reports should not be opened until you are at home. Any Reports not collected will be 
posted home. 
 
There is still much happening before the end of term and next week Year 2 visit the Botanic Gardens in 
Cambridge. As the weather remains warm please ensure that your child continues to bring in a water 
bottle and hat. 
 
Platinum Jubilee Books 
To celebrate the recent Jubilee each child is being presented with a special book which 
they should be bringing home with them next week. 
 
Year 6 
This year our Year 6 Leavers’ Evening is being held on Wednesday 20th  July, and is expected to start at 
6.00pm. Due to the number of children involved and the capacity of the Hall, bookings are limited to 
strictly 2 per family. Bookings will be open this evening from 7.00pm from 
www.bramptonvillage.parentseveningsystem.co.uk . 
 
Reading books 
The lending library for children in KS1 and KS2 will close on Thursday 14th July. Please could all 
books be returned by Friday 15th July as we need to check our book stock in readiness for the 
next academic year. The children's reading records will also be collected on Friday 15th July.  
 
Please can all KS2 Reading books also be returned by Friday 15th July. Thank you 
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KS2 Singing 
A reminder about the KS2 concert on Monday 18th July. The children will perform outside 
on the KS2 playground to KS1 at 2.30pm and then the gates will open at 2.50pm so that 
parents/carers can enjoy some of the songs as well. The children will return to class at 
3.10pm before being dismissed at the usual times. 
 
This will be a great opportunity to hear all the great songs we have been learning. 
 
Ear Rings 
Following recent questions we wanted to clarify our policy on the wearing of earrings during PE. In line 
with many other schools our policy means that it is not acceptable to use tape to cover earrings. This 
applies in both PE lessons and at any clubs. We would therefore advise that children leave any earrings at 
home on their PE day. Any child who cannot remove their studs will be given another task to complete 
during the lesson. Whenever possible children should be able to remove their own jewellery before a PE 
lesson. If you plan to have your child’s ears pierced, it would be helpful for this to take place at the start of 
the summer holiday so that the time is available before earrings can be removed. 
 
PTA News 
It is that time again where we are asking for your help!!! 
 
On Thursday 14th July we have our Year 1/2 disco at 5pm-6pm. Then Year 5/6 disco at 6.30-7.30pm. 
 
Please have a look at the attached signup and please help us make this a fun and safe event for the kids! 
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B4CADA82AA2FB6-disco3 
 

UNIFORM DONATIONS 

While clearing out your current outgrown uniform please do donate it back to the school if it is in good 
condition, there is a box in the office reception area under the table.  
ONLINE UNIFORM SHOP - Uniformd Marketplace - https://app.uniformd.co.uk/items/115 

A reminder that we have a second-hand uniform shop where you can conveniently buy pre-loved 
Brampton Primary School branded tops and bags. 
 
Thank you  
The PTA Team 
 
 
What’s On Next Week:  
Monday 11th July  Open Afternoon 2.15pm 

HSSP Multi Sports Club Yr 2  
    Governing Body meeting    
Tuesday 12th July  Year 2 visit to Cambridge Botanical Gardens 

Amy’s Acro 
    HSSP Tuesday Ultimate Frisbee Yr 3+4 
Wednesday 13th July  Year 2 visit to Cambridge Botanical Gardens 

HSSP Athletics Yr 1    
Thursday 14th July  Choir 
    Cricket Yr 5+6 
    PTA Disco  Years 1+2 5.00-6.00pm 
              Years 5+6  6.30-7.30pm 
Friday 15th July  Brambles’ Leaving Event 1.00pm  
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